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Safety, Service, and Security 

 

CALIFORNIA HIGHWAY PATROL 

West Valley Area 

US-101 (Between Liberty Canyon Road and LA City Limits) Incident Report 

 

April 2024 

For April of 2024 there were a total of 21 reported crashes on US-101. One of the crashes 
involved a fatality, nine crashes had injuries, and eleven crashes were property damage only. Of 
those crashes, three involved hit and run drivers and three were due to DUI. In April of 2023 
there were 16 reported crashes on US-101. Eight of the crashes had injuries and eight crashes 
were property damage only. Of those crashes, two involved hit and run drivers and two were due 
to DUI.  

 

May 2024 

For May of 2024 there were a total of 21 reported crashes on US-101. Ten of the crashes had 
injuries and eleven crashes were property damage only. Of those crashes, five involved hit and 
run drivers and four were due to DUI. In May of 2023 there were a total of 22 reported crashes 
on US-101. Eleven of the crashes had injuries and eleven crashes were property damage only. Of 
those crashes, three involved hit and run drivers and three were due to DUI.  

 

June 2024 

For June of 2024 there were a total of 14 reported crashes on US-101. Ten of the crashes had 
injuries and four crashes were property damage only. Of those crashes, two involved hit and run 
drivers. There were no DUI related crashes. In May of 2023 there were a total of 13 reported 
crashes. One of the crashes involved a fatality, three crashes had injuries, and nine crashes were 
property damage only. Of those crashes, one involved a hit and run driver and one was due to 
DUI.   
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General Information 

For this reporting period, crashes were caused by unsafe speed for conditions, unsafe turning 
movements, unsafe lane changes, and DUI. 

For crashes, injuries are described as minor, moderate, or major. Most crashes with injuries 
involve minor injuries such as complaint of pain or minor abrasions and lacerations.  

Traffic tends to slow down and backup on US-101 southbound between Lost Hills Road and LA 
City limits. 

The Wallis Annenberg Wildlife Crossing Project has not had a significant impact on traffic in the 
area. 

 

 


